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TO:   Community Advisory Committee 
 
FROM:  Alisa Lembke, Board Clerk/Administrative Analyst 
    
SUBJECT: VCE Quarterly Customer Enrollment Update  
 
DATE:  August 25, 2022 
 

 
 
 
A quarterly Customer Enrollment update reflecting information through July 1, 2022 was provided to 
the Board at their meeting on July 14, 2022. Staff informed the Board that the information needed to 
be updated.  Staff updated the report, distributed it to the Board, and posted it to VCE’s website.  
Please see Board July 14, 2022 meeting Item 11 – updated report dated August 3, 2022.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://valleycleanenergy.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-11-Quarterly-Customer-Enrollment-CHARTS-ONLY-Updated-8-3-22.pdf

